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FORDHAM PREPARATORY SCHOOL 
F a i t h ,  S c h o l a r s h i p ,  S e r v i c e                        

 

 

 

Prospective Fordham Prep Student  

Permission to Release Records (Fall 2019) 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Fordham Prep requires both a final 7th grade report card and the first report card from 8th grade in 

order to make an admissions decision.  Parents, please submit this form to your current school in 

November, 2019, so that schools will send both years’ report cards at the same time.   

 
*Please note that Catholic schools in The Archdiocese of New York and the Diocese of Brooklyn will upload 

grades automatically after the TACHS exam.  You need not give this form to a Catholic grammar school.* 

 

 

 

Student’s Name   ____________________________________ 

  

Student’s Address ___________________________________ 

  

             ___________________________________ 

 

 

I hereby give my permission to (current school): ____________________________________ 

to release my son’s final 7th grade report card and his first 8th grade report card Fordham Prep.  

Current school, please remit copies of these to: 

 

 

  Fordham Preparatory School 

  ATTN:  Admissions Office 

  441 East Fordham Road 

  Bronx, NY  10458-5175 

  admissions@fordhamprep.org 

  718-367-7598 (fax) 

    

 

      ________________________________ 

      Parent/Guardian Signature 
 

 

CURRENT SCHOOL:   
Please submit both the 7th grade and 8th grade report cards at the same time.  You may send these 

records via email as noted above* 
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